
VILLAGE OF CENTERTOWN
BOARD OF TRUSTEES SPECIAL MEETING
January 26, 2016

Chairman Corona called meeting to order at 6:30 pm 
Roll Call: 
Jesse Corona: Aye 
Susan Gilliam: Aye 
Nelda Hutinger: Aye
John Doyle: Aye 
Darron Jones: Aye

Special meeting was called to discuss Tractor Trailer Trucks on Village streets.  It was discussed that Ordinance number 75 sections 1.73 addressed Tractor Trailer Truck parking on the streets within the Village.  

It was further discussed concern of fully loaded Trucks traveling on the Chip-N-Seal streets with in the Village on a daily basis would cause street damage.  It was decided that Chairman Corona would contact the Village Attorney to advice and/or have the current ordinance enforced  

It was suggested that the Village could condition one of its empty lots to allow for Big Truck parking for a monthly rent amount.  The Mill Pond property was suggested because it has access to the state Route NN which would allow minimal use of the Village Streets.

Chairman Corona motion to adjourn the meeting. The motion was seconded by Trustee Hutinger. 
Roll Call
Jesse Corona: Aye 
Susan Gilliam: Aye 
Nelda Hutinger: Aye
John Doyle: Aye 
Darron Jones: Aye

Meeting closed at 7:30 pm.

Bill’s were paid
